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Oregon HB 3075 should be opposed because, like Measure 114, it infringes upon the 

constitutional rights of law-abiding citizens. The bill fails to address the root causes of 

crime or improve public safety effectively. Instead, it creates a bureaucratic burden 

for law enforcement, diverting resources from addressing actual threats. This 

legislation criminalizes responsible gun owners while hindering their ability to protect 

themselves. Requiring a permit to exercise a constitutional right is an overreach. 

Ultimately, HB 3075, similar to Measure 114, strains law enforcement resources by 

forcing them to manage a permitting scheme that provides no tangible public safety 

benefit. 


